
ASL Hires Devin Ireson for the Position  

of Software Developer and IT Specialist 

ASL is pleased to announce the appointment of Devin Ireson to 

the position of Software Developer and IT Specialist. Devin 

brings over a decade of experience as an IT systems analyst to 

ASL, along with a recently completed B.Sc. in Computer 

Science. He will be responsible for support of ASL’s IT 

infrastructure and to design, test, code, analyze, and maintain 

software programs and applications. 

Devin recently earned his Bachelor of Computer Science 

degree with a specialty in software systems from the 

University of Victoria, the culmination of an educational 

journey that began with the laddered part-time computing 

program at BCIT.  

 

Devin’s studies encompassed a wide range of IT systems administration and design topics, in addition 

to exploration of programming topics such as artificial intelligence, and data mining. While working 

towards his degree, Devin further developed his skills through IT roles within government and 

consulting. His breadth of experience has allowed him to develop familiarity with a variety of 

technologies and the needs of those who utilize them. 

For additional information, please visit www.aslenv.com 
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